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FIRE AT KAROUNI STORES AREA 
 

 

Troy Resources Limited (ASX: TRY) (Troy or the Company) advises that at 18.30 on the September 

13, 2020 (Guyana time) there was a minor fire in the stores area at the Karouni mine site.  The stores 

hold all spares and non-hazardous consumables for the mine. 

 

At this stage it would appear that an electrical fault has caused the fire however investigations are still 

progressing. 

 

The rapid response by the site based ERT team has resulted in the fire being contained within the 

stores area and not spread to other parts of the mine site.  No one has been injured in the fire.   

 

Production is not expected to be impacted by the fire however the ability to procure spare parts in time, 

may have production implications at a later date. The company has insurance covering fire incidents. 

 

The company will keep the market informed as further information becomes available. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Managing Director. 

 

ENDS 

  

For further information please contact: 

 

Ken Nilsson, CEO and Managing Director 

T: +61 8 9481 1277 | E: troy@troyres.com.au 

Peter Stern, Non-Executive Chairman   
T: +61 8 9481 1277 | E: troy@troyres.com.au 

Ray Parry, CFO and Company Secretary  

T: +61 8 9481 1277 | E: troy@troyres.com.au 
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